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Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity for your children to take part in a visit to Chetwynd Deer Park.

Year 4 children from across Newport Schools visit the Deer Park annually to complete ‘Spring Explorers’.  During their visit they explore the Deer Park site, pond dip, bug hunt and explore edible bugs!  We are incredibly lucky that the Deer Park team offer this opportunity to local schools and the children thoroughly enjoy the experience.

The visit will take place on Wednesday 3rd May 2023.  Children will arrive at school and leave at normal, allocated times.  (Please ensure children are in school promptly by 9am as we will need to leave on time).  4P and half of 4J will attend the Deer Park in the morning, returning at 12pm. 4M and half of 4J will depart school at 12.30pm and return for 3pm. Children will walk to and from the Deer Park with NJS staff.
All children will require a packed lunch on this date (if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, staff will order a packed lunch from our kitchen for your child).  All children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing including a pair of wellies and waterproofs.  

All permissions for this exciting trip have been made available via your ParentPay account.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask a member of the Year 4 team.  
Thank you for your support.

Best wishes
Mrs Jukes, Mr Marsh & Mr Parker

